
 

 
 

GLS/C/1003-25                            CIRCULAR 21 March 2025 
 Orientation 2025-26 (Grades 1 and 2) 

 

Dear Parents, 

A warm welcome to the GEMS Legacy School as we begin an exciting journey into the new academic 
year 2025-26! 

We are pleased to inform you that a Face-to-Face Orientation has been arranged for the parents of 
students in Grades 1 and 2. 

The orientation is scheduled on Tuesday, 25thMarch 2025, from 8:30 am to 9:30 am in your child’s 
respective classroom. 

This orientation aims to: 

• Introduce you to your child’s new class teacher and the classroom environment. 
• Provide an overview of the curriculum and outline the academic expectations for the year 

ahead. 
• Familiarize you with your child’s daily timetable and provide insights into how a typical day at 

GLS is structured to support their learning and overall development. 
 
As the date approaches, you will receive a welcome email from your child’s class teacher with details 
about their new section for the academic year 2025-26. Kindly ensure that any outstanding fees are 
cleared at the earliest to receive this email and facilitate a smooth promotion to the next grade. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on campus and working in partnership with you for a successful and 
enriching year ahead. 

 
Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander     آشا ألكسندر  
Principal        مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  


